The Class of 1999 Executive Committee is your peer alumni conduit. The EC welcomes input and ideas for services to our classmates; email us at Class.of.99@alum.dartmouth.org. Following are abbreviated minutes of the two most recent meetings of the EC.

January 29
• General discussion about communications. The EC would like to make its activities as transparent and accessible as possible. Options discussed included a quarterly e-mail president’s note to the class, posting minutes from EC calls on the website and in the newsletter, soliciting feedback through the class web page.

• Our class currently leads all classes in number of donors from the classes of ’97 to ’05, and compared to last year, our class is $4,500 ahead of where we were in donations.

• Dues participation was lower than usual last year. A volunteer dues committee was formed.

• Classmates with children have indicated that we could better serve them; the EC will include parents and families in planning for targeted events and special activities at reunion.

• Dave Dookeram volunteered to spearhead the class project effort, which is currently sponsorship of a Class of 1999 student fellowship through the Tucker Foundation.

• Some of our mini-reunion chairs have moved out of the areas for which they originally planned events. We welcome additional volunteers who can help us plan events in areas with concentrations of ‘99s.

